
PEA UVic Chapter elections
committee report 2021

Members
Luke Whittington
Mandy Pearce
Tim Smith
Patricia Minor

2021 UVic chapter by-election

Summary
A by-election was held to fill one vacant director position on the chapter executive until the 
next scheduled chapter elections later this year. 

The committee received two nominations for the single position by the nomination deadline.  
An election was held, including a virtual all-candidates’ meeting using Zoom.

Timeline
Call for candidates: February 11, 2021
Nomination deadline: February 22, 2021
All-candidates meeting: March 1, 2021
Election: February 23 - March 3, 2021
Results Announced: March 4, 2021

Results
Elected as Director-at-large: Sandra Guerreiro

2021 UVic chapter elections

Summary
As per the chapter constitution, an election was held for 1 chapter executive position (chair) 
and 4 director-at-large positions on the chapter executive.

The elections committee received fewer nominees than vacant positions for this election.  As 
a result, no election was required and all nominees were acclaimed to the positions for which 
they were nominated.



As per the chapter constitution, if there are too few nominees to fill vacant positions on the 
executive, the executive will seek out further nominees to fill those positions.  This was 
completed with the results listed below.

Timeline
Call for candidates: September 8, 2021
Nomination deadline: October 1, 2021
All-candidates meeting: not held
Election: scheduled for October 8-22; not held
Announcement of initial results: October 7, 2021
Announcement of appointments to vacant positions by chapter executive: October 20, 2021

Initial results
Chair: no nominees

Acclaimed as directors-at-large:
Ori Granot
Sandra Guerreiro
Cliff Haman

Final results
Appointed as Chair by the chapter executive: Cliff Haman

Acclaimed as directors-at-large:
Ori Granot
Sandra Guerreiro

Appointed as directors-at-large by the chapter executive:
Ash Senini
Clinton Thomas

Thanks
Many thanks are due, as always, to Toshie Arakawa and the rest of the PEA staff. Their hard 
work, preparation and support were essential to the election’s success.

Thanks also to the chapter executive for quickly filling the vacant positions.

Finally, thanks to the nominees for volunteering their time in support of the chapter and the 
association.
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